Letter of Intent Addendum

In reference to Site Plan Updates on 1900 East Washington St.

Following our meeting with various city staff on Monday, May 19 we have made the necessary
updates to our site plan per our discussion. A prospective plan for exterior landscaping of the current
parking area can now be seen as recommended in the meeting. This design is subject to change, but
paints a picture of the green space we would like to create on the property with native plants following
interior improvements. After further discussion with the Urban Design Commission, we plan to
maintain or update the existing mural on the First Street side of the building. A screening fence to
separate the adjacent residential property and a trash enclosure were added to the gravel loading
area. Local farmers who we have worked with in the past will pick up our production waste for
compost in their fields.
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